
September 10, 2002 

Director, Division of Records & Reporting 
02s~P t6 KN BEV6 D 2 0 7 Y 5 - 5 U  

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In response to your letter dated August 16,2002 I object for you to provide wastewater 
described property in Charlotte County, Florida due to insufficient information being 
realistic decision on. 

In order for me to make a decision to support this I would need you to supply me with additional 
information. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Wayne S Whitehurst 

CC Martin S. Friedman 
Esquire, Rose, Sundsbom & Bentley,LLP 
2548 Blaristone Pines Drive 
Tallahassee FL 32301 

. 


